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Successful mock trading for CM on January 2, 2000 

 

The Capital Market segment of the National Stock Exchange successfully completed the second 

mock trading session on January 2, 2000 between 0930 hrs. and 1130 hrs. Around 1600 users 

participated in today’s mock trading session. Post mock trading activities are also progressing 

smoothly, and no problems were encountered on account of Y2K. 

 

The market will open for live trading as usual on Monday, January 3, 2000 at 1000 hrs. 

 


